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[ POEA MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 32, S. 1995,
May 30, 1995 ]

ARABIC NUMBERS DURING PDOS

Based on the advice of Philippine Overseas Labor Officers in the Middle East, it helps
if the OCWs know how to recognize Arabic numbers.

In this regard, agencies/entities concerned are hereby enjoined to include in their
PDOS curriculum an introduction to Arabic numbers.

The following guide should be provided to OCWs bound to the Middle East as part of
their handouts.

(See symbols on page 285)
For compliance.

Adopted:

(SGD.) FELICISIMO O. JOSON, JR.
Administrator
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